From: Ali Aminlou

Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2020 9:26 AM

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>

Subject: Yonge-Bernard KDA

## Hello

I strongly support David West's motion to have the LPAT hearing postponed so that the residents have proper opportunity to participate. This is a crucial matter the voices of the community are vital to the democratic process. Covid-19 pandemic is at the forefront of everyone's mind and informing residents of the continued movement on the passing of a revised KDA is not possible.

Thank you

Best Regards

Ali Aminlou

Resident of 196 Canyon Hill Ave. Richmond Hill, L4C 0R4